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Check out www.drhomon.com 
for helpful information!

Where in the World Are 
Dr. Homon’s Patients?

Brendan Wiehe 
is this quarter’s 
Grand Prize 
Winner. The 
Wiehe family 
took a trip to 
the Florida 

Everglades!  It was a great trip!  Brendan 
loved holding the alligator while wearing 
his shirt!

Have your picture taken in a Dr. Homon 
T-shirt while participating in a sporting 
or charity event, on vacation, or even on 
a field trip.  We select a winning picture 
each quarter.  Submit your photos to 
newsletter@homonorthodontics.com by 
May 31st. The Grand Prize Winner will 
receive a Kindle Fire or Visa Gift Card!

Emma Rubenow was the 
GRAND PRIZE WINNER  of the 
Halloween Costume Contest.
Emma won a Visa Gift Card! 
Congratulations, Emma! 

The runner-up winners of Tim 
Horton gift cards were: Olivia Rideout, Zach 
Welsh, Brooklyn Welsh, Jack Shortridge, Allison 
Riley, Ellen Riley,  and Toby Bohrer.

Halloween Costume  Winner

Match the Staff Baby Picture Contest!
Our next contest is match the baby picture 
to the correct staff member. The winner will 
receive a Kindle Fire or Visa Gift Card.  Please 
check for further details in office or on our 
website. Please email or bring in your entry by 
May 31st.
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JAMES HOMON
Practice Limited to Orthodontics

Board Certified

MONDAY
8:30 am - 5:30 pm 

TUESDAY
8:30 am - 5:30 pm 

WEDNESDAY
8:30 am - 5:30 pm 

THURSDAY
8:30 am - 5:30 pm

Powell
614-932-9356

Delaware
 740-417-4985

Visit  www.drhomon.com for 
information about:

• Appointments
• Account Information

• Insurance
• Home Care

• Brushing and Flossing
• First Aid

OFFICE INFORMATION

homon orthodontics celbrates Fifteen Year 
Anniversary
Homon Orthodontics is celebrating our 15 year anniversary.   In December of 1999, Dr. 
Homon opened his Powell office with zero patients and two employees.  Over time, many 
things have changed and we are excited for what the future holds.  

In the beginning years, there were no computers.  Appointment scheduling was done 
in a notebook with a pencil in case anyone rescheduled.  There were paper charts that 
constantly needed alphabetizing.  We had a website because we thought it was cool, but 
had no idea how it would ever be useful. We were considered state of the art because we 
didn’t use film to take pictures, instead we tried this crazy new technology called digital 
photography.  Three-dimensional imaging was unheard of and we were on the cutting 
edge by taking x-rays digitally.  Dr. Homon’s hair was short and lacked any signs of gray.

Looking forward, the future of orthodontics is very bright.  We are excited about 
implementing new technology in the future for the benefit of our patients.  Soon we 
will be able to scan your teeth instead of taking those dreaded impressions.  We will be 
printing models of your teeth on a 3D Printer instead of using messy plaster.  We will also 
be able to make treatment even faster and more comfortable with advances in cold laser 
therapy.  Also, look for us to incorporate new computer scans that allow us to create even 
more comfortable and balanced bites then ever before.

We want to thank all of our patients and their families for their support over the years. We 
look forward to exceeding your expectations in the future.
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Tristan Renner
Tristan is a senior at Delaware Hayes High School and has 
made a commitment to serve his country in the United States 
Navy. He was sworn in September 5, 2014 and will ship out 
to Great Lakes, Illinois on August 3, 2015 for basic training. 
Tristan’s career path in the Navy will be Aviation Ordinance. 
His family could not be more proud of his decision. Thank you 
for your service, Tristan.

We want 
to hear about you!

Send a photo and caption to 
newsletter@homonorthodontics.com.

Austin Freeman
Austin  recently donated 11 inches of his hair to make a 
wig for a 4th grader with alopecia. Austin spent 3 years 
growing his hair to the length needed to make the wig.  
By donating his hair, Austin saved the family a substantial 
amount of money - new wigs cost $4000! What a kind 
thing to do, Austin! 

Tyler campbell
Tyler Campbell is in 6th grade. He plays fooball for the 
Hilliard Panthers. This year his team won the Northwest 
Football League Championship. Tyler  is a cornerback 
and has been playing football since he was 5 years old. 
Congratulations, Tyler! 

Drew Rosi
Drew is a sophomore at Olentangy Liberty High School. 
He  already has received a Division 1 Scholarship 
offer for football at The University of Toledo. What an 
accomplishment, Drew!



Congratulations!    

Staff Profile - Featuring Denise Schmeitzel

Denise is a Scheduling Coordinator 
and has her x-ray certification.

Denise grew up in Westerville and 
still resides there today.

She has been married for 9 years. 
She has a Golden Retriever and they 
are considering getting a second to 
keep him company.

Denise is a very outgoing person 
and enjoys making other people 

laugh. She has a huge heart and 
would do anything for her loved 
ones.

Her husband is a die hard 
Steelers fan and she was raised 
as a Browns fan so they are a 
divided house when football 
season comes around!

Outside of the office, Dr. Carr spends most of her time chasing around 
her one-year old daughter, Gemma.  She and her husband, Justin, 
also have two cats, Miles and Leela.  Between all three “babies,” Dr. 
Carr and her husband usually have their hands full!

In her free time, Dr. Carr enjoys traveling, reading, watching movies, 
and baking.  She’s also pretty skilled with a sewing machine.  Most 
recently she sewed a crib-skirt, baby quilt, and even an owl doll for 
little Gemma (shown here).  

Gemma is one year old

Get to Know Dr. Carr

Homon Orthodontics welcomed its newest member 
on January 7th at 2:09 pm, Clifford Jordan (Jordy) 
Walker, born to Brittney and Cliff.  He weighed in at 
6 lbs. 13 oz. and 19 inches long. His big sister Addie 
is a huge help and loves her baby brother so much!
Welcome to the family, Jordy!

Congratulations to Mike and Stacy Wilson on joining their hearts 
and families in a private marriage ceremony on January 9, 2015. 
Stacy is the scheduling coordinator in our Delaware office for the 
past 2 years and Mike is a member of the US Army, serving over 26 
years. We could not be happier for them and wish the two a married 
life full of happiness, laughter, romance, and understanding. 

They will be celebrating next month in beautiful San Francisco and 
Napa Valley!!

 They’ve tied the knot!!!


